Students in Teresa Matilla’s painting course expose work
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Z,

The Formentera Department of Culture reports that at 6.00pm this Monday 5 April, students in
artist Teresa Matilla’s painting course will pull the curtain back on a show of their creations that
is on display at the “Ajuntament Vell” gallery. Participants concentrated on composition, dove
deeper into their exploration of textures and, as the instructor explains, “we did our best to offset
the effects of the pandemic with complementary insight and exercises via social media”.

Besides pieces crafted during this year’s course, the exhibition will feature creations from last
year’s alums, whose 2020 show was called off amid the pandemic. The artwork will range from
oil and acrylic to mixed media, a reflection of the range of techniques touched on during
classes, with students enlisting recycled material as well.

The show is on view Monday to Saturday from 11.00am to 2.00pm and 6.00pm to 8.00pm.
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